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Monday 11 March 
British Science Week 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Science event with Premier Foods AM 
Food Hub 2:45pm 
 
Tuesday 12 March 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Hub open: Hive Class 
 
Wednesday 13 March 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Hive Class trip to QEHS STEM fayre 
Hub open: All pupils 
Hive Class Swimming Lessons  
 
Thursday 14 March 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Hub open: Burrow Class 
 
Friday 15 March 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Comic Relief/Non Uniform Day including Glow in the Dark Dodge Ball 
Kixx Lunch Club  
Kixx PE for the Hive and the Burrow  
 
Future Dates:  
Tuesday 19 March– Hive Class trip to the National Space Museum 
Wednesday 20 March– Full Governing Body Meeting  
Monday 25 March– PTFA Easter Fayre PM 
Wednesday 27 March– Easter Crafts  
Wednesday 27 March– Easter Service at All Saints’ Church 
Thursday 28 March– School closes for the Easter break  

                                                                                                                
Dinner Menu: W/C 11th March                                                 

Mattersey Primary School - Lunch Menu and Information (schooljotter2.com)  

Please don’t forget to regularly check  our website at www.mattersey.notts.sch.uk  
You can also sign up to an electronic version of this newsletter too! 

 Mattersey Primary 
School 

We All Matter at Mattersey 

Our whole school attendance this week is 87%. We’ve had lots of illness and this 
has impacted on many year groups. It is really important to ensure your child 
comes to school if they are well enough. We know colds/coughs aren’t nice, but 
missing just one day of school can affect learning. Every day counts!   

 We’ve had a wonderful time celebrating World Book Day and the joy of 
reading. The pupils, staff and governors did us proud– and we even had 
one of our lovely parents get into the spirit in costume at drop off. Pupils 
visited the book shop to spend their vouchers, shared stories and took 
part in a whole range  of activities including baking to celebrate reading. 
Special thanks to Mr Bailey, our Chair of Governors, for judging the cos-
tumes. He had a very tough job! Well done to all our amazing pupils! 

Wishing all our lovely mums, step mums, 
grandmothers across our Mattersey family 
a relaxing weekend and a Happy Mother’s 

day! A big thank you to the PTFA for the wonder-
ful Mother’s Day stall running in school so that                                                         
pupils could buy a gift for someone special.                                                           

The Pupil Leadership team met 
again this week. One of their 
agenda items was to discuss the 
new portrait of King Charles that 
has arrived in school. They have 
agreed where to hang it in the 
hall on display. A whole range of 
public bodies including schools, 
local councils, police and fire 
stations have been gifted 
these portraits to be a remind-
er to our communities of  the 
ultimate public servant.  

   
Next Friday 15th March we are hosting a non uniform day and this also 

coincides with Comic Relief.  We are requesting donations of a chocolate 
Easter egg to support our PTFA Easter egg raffle in exchange for wearing 
non uniform. On the day, there will be red noses for sale (£2 each) to also 
raise funds for Comic Relief. Miss Cheyette has arranged for Glow in the 

Dark Dodgeball to come into school as an enrichment treat for the pupils 
to help enjoy the day! Many thanks for your support with this.  

https://mattersey.schooljotter2.com/parent-information/lunchtime-menu

